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For Year to 31st July 2017
	
	2016/17
	
	2015/16

	Income 
	£
	
	£

	50/50 Club
	2,765
	
	2,850

	Fund Raising
	191
	
	279

	Donations
	-
	
	-

	Parents Council Cost Reimbursements
	34
	
	118

	Returned Prizes
	23
	
	-

	
	
	
	

	Total Income
	3,013 
	
	3,247

	
	
	
	

	Expenditure
	
	
	

	50/50 Club
	1,314
	
	1,140

	Donations/Gifts
	824
	
	872

	Prize Giving
	150
	
	150

	S6 Leavers
	300
	
	350

	Big Day
	40
	
	200

	Educational Material
	-
	
	-

	Fund Raising Costs
	7
	
	22

	Parents Council Costs
	
	
	

	        AGM 
	12
	
	18

	        Stationery
	-
	
	66

	        Other Costs
	48
	
	-

	
	
	
	

	Total Expenditure
	2,695
	
	2,818

	
	
	
	

	Net Surplus / (Deficit) for Year
	318
	
	429

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Funded by:
	
	
	

	Cash and Bank Balance at 1st August 2016 (2015)
	1,795
	
	1366 

	
	
	
	

	Surplus / (Deficit) for year
	318
	
	429

	
	
	
	

	Cash and Bank Balance at 31st July 2016 (2015)
	2,113
	
	1,795 
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Penicuik High School PA Treasurer’s Report
For Year to 31st July 2017
The report presented tonight is for the 12 month period to 31st July 2017. 

As a result of the amounts we are dealing with, our accounts do not need to be audited, only independently verified. As yet this has not been done. Names of anyone able to verify the accounts would be welcome.
The donations cover £300 to the Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme Group, £500 for the Reading Room and a Get Well gift for Mr. Edie. 
£123 was raised by holding a raffle and cake sale at the YPI Final evening in February. A further £68 was raised by serving teas and home baking at the five Parents' Evenings.
Our regular source of income is the 50/50 Club which currently draws in £235 per month with 50% (£117.50) being given out in prizes, leaving £117.5 accumulating in funds. Over the year this will amount to only £1,410 being raised. Prize cheques should be cashed as soon as possible and the value of those not cashed from the previous calendar year (2015) has been returned to the pot for spending. 
If the PA wants to continue supporting the school as in previous years, more people need to be encouraged to join the 50/50 Club or more fund-raising activities will have to be organised which will only be successful if supported by parents.

Liz Davidson
PHS PA Treasurer
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